
 

„Praise the Lord, my soul,  
and forget not all his benefits“               
       Psalm 103:2 

Dear friends  
 

In the middle of March, I went to Germany. Since then, I have been 

working online, translating letters for the German sponsors and doing 

other translations and proof reading. I was also able to travel and  

visit friends. Some of them support also children or a widow in  

Albania. I have been several times in my home church in Duesseldorf 

and I attended also various prayer meetings and a Bible study.  

Sometimes I was given spontaneously the opportunity to share about 

the work of LWAAC in Albania. 

A sponsor wanted to give a guitar to his 

sponsored child in Albania. I could give the 

guitar to somebody who was travelling to 

Albania, and the guitar was delivered to the team, who brought it to Proptisht, right 

on the day when they had church. 

Last weekend, we had  

our annual Living Water 

Germany meeting in  

Braunschweig. I was able 

to attend the meeting  

online.  

On Sunday, we could 

present as team the work 

of LWAAC in the church 

service in Braunschweig. 

 

I was planning to return to Albania this month but have had a cancer 

diagnosis of my own (breast cancer). I will have treatment, and I will 

continue to work online, as much as my strength allows. Later I will 

have surgery. Please pray for the right treatment, and of course for 

God's healing.  

Thank you very much for all your prayers and your faithful financial 

support.  

God bless you! 

                              Christiane          

October 2024 

 
 

 

Christiane Nötzoldt 

Lagjia 1 

Rruga Unaze e Re, Mbi tregun 

Pogradec — Albanien 

My telephone number: 

00355/83/227169  
My mobile:  00355/697429900 

E-Mail: christiane@lwintl.org 

Donations from UK:      

Bank of Scotland 

Sort Code 80-06-55 

Acct. number 00382152 

 

 
Please include your name and  

address on the transaction  
and earmark them for  

GM – Nötzoldt. 

In Duesseldorf 

Worship in Proptisht (with the new guitar) 

Double rainbow in Albania,  
I took this in March and  

I think it's just a great picture! 

A guitar from a sponsor 

mailto:christiane@lwintl.org

